
The Aflac Cancer and Blood Disorders Center of Children’s 
Healthcare of Atlanta, Emory University School of Medicine  
and Morehouse School of Medicine are partnering in a $16M  
expansion of our Sickle Cell Disease Program, supported by an 
award from the Georgia Research Alliance, and investments  
from Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta, Emory University, and 
Morehouse School of Medicine. This initiative builds on the  
excellence of our Sickle Cell Disease Program, which is the  
largest pediatric clinical program in the country and will focus 
on therapeutic development in sickle cell disease and includes 
the addition of three faculty members at Emory and one at  
Morehouse School of Medicine. 

 
Children’s Healthcare of Atlanta and Emory University have 
worked together since 1956, facilitating leading-edge pediatric 
research, training, and innovation. Together, our partnership  
advances research and facilitates evidence-based quality care 
for children. In 2020, the Emory Department of Pediatrics was 
the #1 ranked pediatric department in National Institutes  
of Health research funding. 

 
This job posting is part of our ambitious $200M investment to 
substantially grow our team of world class child health researchers 
over the next five years.

WE INVITE QUALIFIED  
APPLICANTS TO APPLY FOR  
THE FOLLOWING KEYSTONE  
POSITIONS OF THIS INITIATIVE: 

>>  �Director of the Sickle Cell  
Disease Program   
ecpi-emory.icims.com/jobs/80644/job

>>  �Senior Scientist, Sickle Cell  
Disease Program   
ecpi-emory.icims.com/jobs/79230/job

>>  �Basic Scientist, Sickle Cell 
Disease Program   
ecpi-emory.icims.com/jobs/79227/job

CONTACT  
peds.research@emory.edu with  
inquiries and for more information.

Investing in 
our future
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